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The peace of God which transcends all understanding will guard your 

hearts and minds. –Philippians 4:7 

Hot Weather at FCS 
Warm weather is upon us, and it’s a great time for a reminder of how FCS manages warm days, and how we partner 

with families for the children’s sun safety.  

Community Care Licensing does not provide a “too hot to be outside” measure, and we rely on best practice measures 

to make determinations for staying indoors in extreme heat. We begin to monitor children’s behavior and levels of 

play for “too hot” indications, and will also 

monitor the weather report. If we know it’s 

going to be an extreme day, we will also 

adjust outdoor play times to accommodate 

cooler outdoor play.  

How can parents partner with us? 

1. Dress Appropriately: Make sure your 

child is wearing appropriate clothing, and 

layers for colder mornings with anticipated warmer afternoons. Hats and Sunglasses are welcome, but FCS Staff 

can’t keep track of all outdoor pieces. Make sure to put your child’s name on all belongings, and remember that 

FCS is not responsible for lost or broken items.  

2. Sunscreen: All parents are asked to apply the morning sunscreen before drop-off. FCS Staff will reapply before the 

afternoon playtime. Make sure to have a bottle of sunscreen for the classroom. Sunscreen permission slips are in 

the preschool office.  

3. Hydrate: Children have access to drinking water all day at FCS. Teachers also provide “water breaks” after outdoor 

play times. Children are more likely to drink from their own water bottle.  

May 8-12 is Teacher Appreciation Week 

FCS Administrators show our appreciation to our teachers with a week long 

event. We invite you to join us in showing our gratitude for their devotion to 

high quality education for our children. 

Please remember that any food items need to be individually packaged and 

given directly to the teacher.  No shared food items are allowed at this time. 

 



2022-2023 FCS Yearbook  

Deadline Dates and Details 

FCS Early Education publishes an annual yearbook through 

TreeRing.com. Each yearbook comes with two customizable 

pages. 

Deadline to Create Custom Pages MAY 1, 2023 

If you miss the deadline, you can still order a yearbook in 

time for June 17, delivery date for pick-up at school. 

If you miss the deadline for school delivery, you can still 

purchase the yearbook and pay shipping and handling to 

deliver to your home. 

School Sign-up Link 

https://www.treering.com/validate?PassCode=1012977030903933 

 

Mark your Calendars! 

STEAM Fair and Early Out May  12. 

Niles Train Ride  Young Preschool Department May 19. 

School CLOSED for Memorial Day May 29.  

Early Education Promotion Ceremony for students go-

ing into TK or Kindergarten  Fall 2023 June  23. 

Last day of school is June 29.  

School CLOSED for In Service on June 30. 

Transition Day for returning students and the first day 

of school for new students is July 3. 

School CLOSED Independence Day  July 4. 

Summer Curriculum Season is July 3-August 4. 

School CLOSED for “Summer Break” August 7-11. 

May 12, 2023 STEAM Fair   

Each year we choose to focus on one of our Developmental Domains during this spe-

cial fair.  This year, STEAM is our designated  area of  study.  Your children will be tak-

ing part in fun STEAM activities that  they will be doing in the weeks leading up to  

May 13th.  Your teachers will be sending  a special email with highlights of all the fun.  


